
MES VIRTUAL 
OPEN HOUSE

THURSDAY ,  AUGUST  13TH      

      4 :00  PM  -  6 :00  PM       

YOUR CHILD'S TEACHER WILL SEND YOU
AN EMAIL WITH A VIRTUAL ZOOM LINK

TO "MEET AND GREET" ON AUGUST
13TH  AT 3:55 PM. 

If you are not currently receiving Connect 5 emails
from our school, please contact pamela.hill@nhcs.net
to ensure that your email information is up to date.


